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Grand Opening of New Walter Street Path to the Roslindale 
Wetlands Urban Wild & its Ecological Restoration + 

Habitat for Humanity Beginning New Housing                                          
 

Saturday, June 22nd, 1 pm 
104-108 Walter Street, Roslindale 

 

  Fun      Snacks    Wetlands Walks    Ribbon Cutting 
 

Stop by and join us in celebrating the completion of the circuit trail, the ecological restoration, and grand 
opening of the urban wild’s new Walter Street entrance, plus the start of the renovation/construction phase 
by Habitat for Humanity. The 104-108 Walter Street Project is a neighborhood-generated and planned 
project to advance equity and climate resiliency through the development of four units of affordable housing 
and acquisition of the largest privately owned parcel in the Roslindale Wetlands enabling the new Walter 
Street entrance.  Join us in celebrating new beginnings and thanking our many partners – Mayor Wu and 
City of Boston, Boston Parks, Mayor’s Office of Housing, BPDA, MA Executive Office of Energy & 

Environment Affairs, Boston Conservation Commission, CEDAC and the Kuehn Charitable 
Foundation, the Roslindale Wetlands Task Force, neighborhood residents and our many 
allies and friends who have and are continuing to help restore the Roslindale Wetlands and 
create much needed affordable home ownership opportunities. 

Longfellow Area Neighborhood Association, www.Longfellowarea.org 

Walter Street Path to Roslindale Wetlands                                  
Under Construction 


